
                   Minutes for June 7, 2017  General Membership Meeting 

 

Pledge of Allegiance was led by: Mary Cailey 

 

Welcome to those present.  New members for the month: Jim Muhr, Dennis & Tanya Willis, Dwight 

                                             Rowe. Welcome 

 

Under the Weather: Robert LaFavor had a motor cycle incident. Was hospitalized and is now home                         

                                We wish him a speedy recovery. 

                                 Kay Isham is going in for leg vein surgery. Wishing her a speedy recovery. 

 

Minutes: from May meeting were read by Sandi G. Moved, Seconded and Passed. 

 

Treasurers Report: Starting balance $ 5139.93. Income 45.00 for 50/50, Expenses 20.00 for outstanding 

                                member, 212.55 Spring fling. Ending balance $ 4952.38 

        Show Acct. starting balance: $ 11970.98 Income 3630.00 sponsors/vendors,  

        616.00 50/50, 1120.00 basket sales, 610.00 shirt sales Expenses 9.42 supplies, 

        2730.77 shirts, 1769.38 awards 401.89, 29.62 misc. Ending balance                                                                                          

                                $ 13025.14.                                                                                                                    

                                June: 20.00 shirt mailed, 251.68 shirts printed – check outstanding 

                                12.50 kids cars/ games check outstanding. 

                                Grand Total : $ 12760.96   report approved and accepted 

          At this time $8,000 is ear-marked toward charity funds. 

 

 Movie for the Month: Summers Coming/ Bay Watch  Saturday, June 17th                                   

 

 Car Show: Byron reported the Show was a great hit. We had 248 cars. We received a few e-mails 

telling us what a great show we put on. The Casino was great to work with. Thanks to all who helped, 

could not have done it without you. Suggestions from the members for next year’s car show is the need 

for more trash cans, have a “Best Import” award, and have a show survey in the Goody Bags for the 

Participants to turn in. 

              

 

Activities:    Father’s Day June 18
th

 at the Elk’s Lodge 11 to 4. Show and Shine. They will be serving         

                    Hamburgers & Brats, fries, side salad. Budweiser will be having a beer garden. Cost is   

                     $ 8.00. Please bring your family and friends. 

                     Culver’s June 28
th

 for an Ice Cream Social 6 pm back parking lot. Come early for dinner. 

                     Trip to Pine for Pizza in July.  Info to follow 

 

Prez Report: Show & Shine at the High School was interesting. Two classes of students participated       

                      and were intrigued with our cars and several questions from the students were answered.         

           Another Show & Shine will be planned for the Spring. 

                      “Outstanding Members” certificates were given to Byron and Sandi Gunderson for their  

                      hard work putting on the car show. 

                      Gary Keating, a show participant, wrote out this comment about the show: 

                      “Been coming 12 years to this show. Friday’s parade was the best yet.”   

Old Business: none 

New Business: Tom Gossard suggested that we give the Police Dept. a donation for the help they gave     

                      us on the cruise with traffic control. Members thought a Thank You Plaque and to put  



                      them in for a Charity donation was a good idea.  Members approved. Gossards also put 

                      a ‘thank you’ in the Roundup paper to the Police. 

                         

Larry’s Laugh: As usual our Larry had a great story. Thanks 

 

50/50: Deb Wallace $ 60.00 

                      

adjourned 7:30 pm 


